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Asheville Housing Authority – Notice of Public Hearings
***UPDATED***

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Asheville Housing Authority will hold a public hearing on its 2024 Annual PHA Plan on Monday, April 1, 2024 at 12:00 PM, at the Central Office located at 165 S. French Broad Ave., Asheville 28801.  Relevant documents will be posted at the Central Office, and may be reviewed or copied upon request.
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